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Voting by mail-in-ballots in Oregon is a long standing practice that ensure accessible, 

fair and secure voting for Oregon residents. Eliminating this method of voting would 

disproportionately hinder many of the majority of Oregon residents to participate in 

their right to vote in elections. 


